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I am writing to oppose HB 2548.  i grew up on a farmer so understand first hand how 

some have special needs and hours of operation to manage the business properly.  

Farmers are not looking to take advantage of workers.  It is already difficult finding 

workers to fill position.  Having further regulations from another layer of individuals 

when most exemptions are already called out in other federal and BOLI regulations.  


